
CAMBRIA COMMUNITY HEALTHCARE DISTRICT 

BOARD AGENDA STAFF REPORT – 06 

TO: Board of Directors  

FROM: Linda Hendy, Administrator/Finance 

DATE: January 28, 2025 

DESCRIPTION: Renewal of California Special Districts Association (CSDA) Membership 

RECOMMENDATION 

Recommendation to continue membership with the California Special Districts Association (CSDA). 

FISCAL IMPACT 

The negotiated membership fee is $7,747, which includes a one-time discount saving the District $890 in 2025. 

DISCUSSION 

After conducting further research, Administrator Hendy confirmed that the District must maintain an active 
membership with the California Special Districts Association (CSDA) in order to participate in the Special District 
Insurance Program offered by the Special District Risk Management Authority (SDRMA). A Joint Powers 
Agreement has been established between SDRMA and CSDA. 

BACKGROUND 

The CSDA was established to assist and promote special districts. It has also played a key role in creating the 
SDRMA to serve the best interests of special districts and other public agencies throughout the state.  

SDRMA provides risk management programs and insurance coverage for local governments. Currently, SDRMA 
serves as the District's insurance carrier for both workers' compensation and general liability insurance. 

ATTACHMENT(S) 

None at this time. 

BOARD ACTION 

Motion to approve 2025 California Special Districts Association (CSDA) membership. 
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